
NOTICE OF PUBLIC CONSULTATION 

Amendments to the Approved Credit Valley – Toronto and Region – Central Lake Ontario 

(CTC) Source Protection Plan  

July 25th – September 11th, 2019 

The Approved CTC Source Protection 

Plan (2015) identifies and evaluates 

water quality and quantity threats to 

municipal sources of drinking water.  

The Plan requires the action of multiple 

stakeholders and property owners to 

protect the water supplying municipal 

drinking water systems. 

 

This amendment revises the vulnerable 

areas around the Alton municipal 

wellfield supplying water to residents 

in the Town of Caledon. 

 

Hard copies of the Proposed Amended CTC Source Protection Plan can be viewed during regular office hours 

at the following locations: 

 

Town of Caledon – 6311 Old Church Road, Caledon, ON 

Credit Valley Conservation – 1255 Old Derry Road, Mississauga, ON 

Peel Region – Public Works Customer Service, 10 Peel Centre Drive, Suite B – 4th Fl., Brampton, ON 
 
The documents are also available on-line at: www.ctcswp.ca. 
 
Comments must be submitted in writing and are requested by 5:00 pm on Wednesday, September 11th, 2019 
addressed to:  
 
 Jennifer Stephens, Program Manager 
 E-mail:  sourcewater@trca.ca 
 Mail: 101 Exchange Avenue, Vaughan, ON L4K 4R6 

 

For further information, please contact sourcewater@trca.ca or 416-661-6600 Ext. 5633. 
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